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World Book Day  
 
We had a fantastic time celebrating World Book Day on 3rd 
March and marking the 150th anniversary of the publication of 
‘Around the World in Eighty Days’.  
 
It was certainly a colourful sight as the children came dressed 
as someone or something from a different country. Thank you 
for your support with this.  
 
We began the day with an assembly where we read the 
beginning of the story before the children set off on their own 
adventure with passport in hand.  They travelled around the 
world as they visited each classroom where they heard stories 
from different places with different cultures.  
 
Each class worked collaboratively to create their class book on 
the door of their classroom. These were truly outstanding and 
our judges (governors Mrs Funnell and Mr Dillon) had a tricky 
task deciding the winner!  
 
The children had also been creative at home making their 
story flags. So many flags came in to school and we are 
deciding on the best way to showcase them all. 
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Mystery Readers 
We have been lucky enough to have some amazing Mystery Readers this term. The children in Year 3 have 
volunteered to read in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 where they have entertained and inspired with their 
storytelling skills.  A huge thank you to the children in Turner and McCarthy. If you would like to be a 
Mystery Reader, please contact the school to arrange a time.  

 

 

The Winner! 

 Superstar Readers 
There is a Superstar Reader nominated in 
every class at the end of each half term.  
Who will it be this term? Make sure you check 
your doorstep on  
Thursday 7th February!  
 

Reading Awards 
The Reading Awards will take 
place at the end of this week. 
They will be given for consistent 
reading each week throughout 
the half term. 
It is so important for all children 
to read regularly at home in 
addition to in school.  
 

‘Book on a Door’ Competition! 


